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From: William Granger
To: Rep. Chuck Kopp
Cc: John Pletcher
Subject: HB136
Date: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:57:09 AM


Dear Sir:
I have owned a home on Jarvi Drive along the railroad for almost 40 years. I believe the railroad moved its
rightaway to the east during reconstruction after the 1964 earthquake. The earthquake caused the tracks to be too
low on the flats and the corp dug into the bank to the east to raise the tracks and lessen the Potter hill. Because of
this the railroads position of having a rightaway or easement is incorrect.
Please support HB136 as the railroad has always been and will continue to be a bad neighbor.


Bill Granger
13810 Jarvi Drive
Anchorage Ak
99515
9072440416
Sent from my iPhone
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